
 
From: Barrett Daliah On Behalf Of Licensing 
Sent: 11 February 2022 08:22 
To:  
Cc: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>; Cc: NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk 
<NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk> 
Subject: RE: Channel Lounge 

 
Dear Mr Holder, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
I am sure the Met Police will express their views as they see fit.  
 
From a Licensing Authority perspective the representation made still stands.  
We note that Mr Gizaw is still maintaining a locked middle room which he is asking to be included in 
this application. The middle door will need to be removed or left in an open position once the 
premises is offering licensable activities and is open to the public. 
 
Please also note that Mr Gizaw has not applied for a Pavement licence so there is no ability for any 
placing of tables or chairs out on the public highway in any event. 
 
The representation remains in place and the matter will be placed before the LSC as advised to Mr 
Gizaw.  
 
Regards 
Licensing Team 
 
 
 
From: BOBBY HOLDER >  
Sent: 10 February 2022 16:25 
To: bakal missaye < Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>; Cc: NAMailbox-
.Licensing@met.police.uk <NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk> 
Subject: Re: Channel Lounge 

 

 

 

Dear  
 
Re: Channel Lounge, 775 High Road, Tottenham, London, N17 8AH 
 
After your meeting with Mr Gizawh , I would like to offer the following 
conditions with the hope that once you agree , other authorities that have 
made representation will be happy to withdraw their concerns, which was 
highlighted by your letter of 27th December 2021. 
 
General premises licence. 
Licensable activities: 
Regulated Entertainment: Recorded Music , Anything of a similar 
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Description 
Sunday -Thursday 10:00- 00:00 
Friday - Saturday   10:00- 01:00 
 
Supply of Alcohol 
Sunday -Thursday 10:00- 00:00 
Friday - Saturday   10:00- 01:00 
 
Late Night Refreshment 
Sunday -Thursday 23:00- 00:00 
Friday - Saturday   23:00- 01:00 
 
Supply of Alcohol ON the premises. 
With mandatory conditions and additional conditions. 
 
Match Day conditions proposed: 
We are happy to agree with 90% of them, but would like to offer the 
following: 
Supply of Alcohol with food. 
No sale of alcohol 1 hour before match start and finish. 
SIA Security to be employed. 
We have a management policy of home team supporters only. 
No table and chairs outside on match day. 
No standing at the bar, seating only.  
 
The match day income is a very important part of our business model and 
we are happy to follow your lead and advice, we are a fairly small venue. 
 
The Representation Letter from Haringey Environment & Neighbourhoods 
dated 19th January 2022, will needed to take into consideration when you 
are considering the above. 
 
I'm sure we can come to a reasonable conclusion. 
 
Regards 
Bobby Holder 
Authorised agent for Mr. Gizwah 

 

 

----- Forwarded message ----- 
From: " 

, "Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk" <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Cc: "NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk" <NAMailbox-.Licensing@met.police.uk> 
Sent: Fri, 21 Jan 2022 at 1:46 pm 
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Subject: Channel Lounge  

Dear all,  

  

Earlier today Police have visited Channel Lounge, 775 High Road, Tottenham, London, N17 

8AH and had a meeting with Mr Gizaw. 

Police is willing to discuss the issues highlighted in the representation, and mediate with the 

venue in relation to the application, as well as future operations and procedures. 

We do believe that the venue and the applicant- Mr Gizaw are willing to negotiate and 

mediate as well.  

In relation to the incident, Mr Gizaw and the venue itself are fully cooperating and supporting 

the investigation. 

  

Mr Gizaw understands the reasons why the representation was submitted, and the severity of 

the incident that accrued on the 9th January 2022, as well as how this incident impacted on 

police decision to submit the representation.  

  

We are looking forwards to your reply.  

Kind Regards  

Justyna.  

  

                  

           

Police Constable Justyna GOLOTA 2211NA 

North Area BCU Partnership & Prevention 

Metropolitan Police Service  

North Area BCU (Enfield & Haringey) 

Edmonton Police Station, 462 Fore Street, N9 0PW 

www.met.police.uk  Justyna.Golota@met.police.uk 

  Enfield   Haringey 

Unless otherwise stated this email is GSC Code – Official 
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NOTICE - This email and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient and may be 

confidential. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete it 

from your system. Do not use, copy or disclose the information contained in this email or in 

any attachment without the permission of the sender. Metropolitan Police Service (MPS) 

communication systems are monitored to the extent permitted by law and any email and/or 

attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only specified personnel are authorised to 

conclude binding agreements on behalf of the MPS by email and no responsibility is accepted 

for unauthorised agreements reached with other personnel. While reasonable precautions 

have been taken to ensure no viruses are present in this email, its security and that of any 

attachments cannot be guaranteed.  

 
 


